
TWO BUS ROUTES TO DETOUR IN MORNINGSIDE DUE TO 
STREET PAVING

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (August 28, 2019) - Two Port Authority bus routes will be 
detoured in Pittsburgh’s Morningside neighborhood for approximately two weeks due to 
Pittsburgh Water & Sewer Authority street paving.

Bus routes 75-Ellsworth and 87-Friendship will be detoured on their outbound trips 
beginning Tuesday, September 3, 2019. Inbound trips will operate on regular route.

Buses will navigate around PWSA's closure of Chislett Street by using Morningside 
Avenue to Baker Street; buses will resume their regular route at Jancey Street.

During the road closure, buses will be unable to serve stops along Chislett Street, and at 
Greenwood and Jancey, Jancey at #1842, and Jancey at Baker Street. Buses will make 
stops at the corresponding streets along Morningside Avenue (Morningside at Wellesley, 
Morningside at Hampton, etc.), and at Baker at Jancey.

Customers with any questions are encouraged to call Port Authority Customer Service at 
412-442-2000. Customer Service representatives are available 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. on 
weekd
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